
Dustin Johnson, Chair
Steve Kolbeck, Vice-Chair

Gary Hanson, Commissioner

August 5, 2009

Patricia Van Gerpen
500 E. Capitol Ave
Pierre, SD 57501

Re: PS09-002

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

SOUTH DAKOTA
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

500 East Capitol Avenue
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070

www.puc.sd.gov

Capitol Office
(605) 773·3201

(866) 757-6031 fax

Warehouse
(605) 773-5280

(605) 773-3225 fax

Consumer Hotline
1-800-332-1782

On June 24, 2009, the Conuuission issued an Order to delay a decision on the above reference docket for
sixty days. The parties to this docket respectfully request an additional ninety day extension. Dialogue to
develop a mutually agreeable statement of facts has taken longer than anticipated with busy schedules and
planned vacations.

Sincerely,

Kara Senuuler


